
 
 

March 19, 2024  
 

Mrs. Maria Gembarzewska-Truong 
maria.gembarzewska-truong@efektywnyaltruizm.org 

 
 

 
Dear Mrs. Gembarzewska-Truong, 
 
 Thank you so very much for your generous gift of $413.17 to Helen Keller Intl in honor of 
Polish donors who donated through wiecejdobra.pl, which we received on March 7, 2024.  We 
are deeply grateful for your ongoing support. 
 
 As the impacts of armed conflicts and extreme weather events continue threatening food 
supplies and access to healthcare in underserved communities, your timely contribution helps 
deliver vital support to families who struggle to find the care they deserve even in the best of 
times.  Your gift helps provide screenings and treatment for diseases that blind and disable, 
vitamin A supplements that protect children’s eyesight and health, farming skills and tools that 
help families sustain their food supplies and livelihoods, and much more.   
 
 On behalf of all of us at Helen Keller Intl, and especially the families we serve, thank you 
for your committed and caring support.  

 
With gratitude and warm regards, 
 

   
Susan Kotcher 
Chief External Relations Officer  
 

 
 
 

P.S. As tax regulations require, Helen Keller Intl (Tax ID #13-5562162) acknowledges that we have 
not provided you with any goods or services in exchange for your contribution of $413.17 received on 
March 7, 2024. 

 




